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I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for HB 3932, which will allow beavers 

to conduct their important ecosystem engineering work in peace in the places where 

it is needed most. Streams with impaired water quality can benefit greatly from 

beavers, and when beavers are allowed to thrive in these areas, habitat restoration 

work can be conducted that will further improve habitat quality for fish and many 

other wildlife species. I've seen firsthand the positive impact that beavers can make 

towards improving the health of streams in Oregon, and have participated in several 

restoration projects that aim to support beavers and their habitat. Please join me in 

supporting this common sense bill! 


